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   TOWN OF NAPLES BOARD MEETING

January 8, 2024

CALL TO ORDER:
The Town of Naples Monthly Board Meeting was called to order at 6:02p.m. by Town Chairman, Ross Kruger presiding 
over the meeting at Naples Town Hall, S283 County Road BB, Mondovi, WI 54755

ROLL CALL
Board members present: Town Chairman, Ross Kruger, First Supervisor, Neil Segerstrom, Second Supervisor, Scott 
Smith, Town Treasurer, Pamela Hansen, and Town Clerk, Jackie Dregney. 

CITIZEN’S COMMENTS
None.  

APPROVE MINUTES FROM DECEMBER 11 MEETING 
Motion by Segerstrom and seconded by Smith to approve the December 11 minutes. Motion carried.  

COLE ROAD
The condition of Cole Road was discussed. Kruger stated loads of crushed rock have been placed as per the road 
maintenance plan. Cathy Cole was present to voice concerns of the road condition and would like to see continued 
maintenance as it is continuing to degrade. No action. 

TOWN SHOP BUILDING
Eric Leitz with Oakridge Engineering was present to collect information on what the Township is looking for in possibly 
building a new shop. Possible ideas were discussed. Leitz will generate a visual of a basic shop and complete the 
paperwork for USDA Rural Development funding opportunities. Tentative construction for 2025 if decision is made to 
erect a new building. No action. 

CHAIR REPORT
Kruger reached out to the League of Wisconsin Municipalities for grant writing help. USDA Rural Development has 
available funds that could be used for building a new shop at an interest rate of 3.85% for 20 years. The board will do 
more research on the subject and bring it to a future meeting. 

TREASURER’S REPORT
Hansen updated on account balances; taxes are being collected and January settlements will be distributed. Water 
testing for the town hall was also discussed. 

PAYMENT OF BILLS PRESENTED
Bills were paid as presented. 

ANY OTHER BUSINESS FOR FUTURE CONSIDERATION

NEXT MEETING DATE   
The next board meeting will be held on February 12, 2024, at 6:00 p.m.               

ADJOURN 
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Meeting adjourned at 7:15 p.m.

Jackie Dregney, Clerk


